
This project has been assisted  
by the NSW Government  
through its Environmental Trust.

When Thursday 17 December 2020, 9am – 1.30pm

Where @ Summit Organics – Tyalgum 

Managing invertebrate plant pests such as aphids, cabbage moths, mites and thrips is time 
consuming and expensive for both organic and conventional growers. 

This on-farm workshop aims to help growers better understand how they can manage plant pests 
with biological controls, such as predatory insects, and in doing so reduce or avoid the need for 
chemical controls. 

Presenting this workshop is Jake Byrne, a local entomologist from Biological Services Pty Ltd. 
Jake has extensive experience in managing plant pests in crop production and nurseries and has 
worked in the gardening television and radio industry.

Bookings essential:  
Registrations close 10 December 2020
www.biological_controls_for_growers.eventbrite.com.au

For further information contact  
Council’s Program Leader – Sustainable Agriculture  
Eli Szandala on 02 6670 2599
www.tweed.nsw.gov.au/smallfarmsbigchanges

This is a COVID-19 safe event

Managing plant pests  
with biological controls


